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November 22, 1985 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Absence of the Deputy Managing Director 

The Deputy Managing Director will travel to Paris to attend 
the Development Assistance Committee (DAC) High Level meeting. The 
Deputy Managing Director will leave Washington on December 1 and return 
to the office the morning of Wednesday, December 4, 1985. 
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